
The Premier 
of Ontario 
Legislative Building 
Queen's Park 
Toronto, Ontario 
M7A 1A1 

October 23, 2012 

Mr. Leslie Gamble 
Chair 

Le Premier ministre 
de !'Ontario 
Edifice de I'Assemblee legislative 
Queen's Park 
Toronto (Ontario) 
M7A 1A1 

Manitoulin-Sudbury District Services Board 
210 Mead Boulevard 
Espanola, Ontario 
PSE 1R9 

Dear Mr. Gamble: 

ocr 2 9 2012 ['ij 
.,_,. 
Ontario 

Thank you for your letter of October 3 informing me of the Manitoulin-Sudbury District 
Services Board,s resolution regarding the Community Homelessness Prevention Program. 
I appreciate your keeping me updated on the board,s activities. 

I note that you have sent a copy of the resolution to the Honourable Kathleen Wynne, 
Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing. I trust that the minister will also take the 
board,s views into consideration. I have also shared a copy with the Honourable John 
Milloy, Minister of Community and Social Services. 

Mr. Gamble, thank you again for the information. 

Yours truly, 

Dalton McGuinty 
Premier 

c: The Honourable Kathleen Wynne 
The Honourable John Milloy 


